
 
 
Dear Rockpointe Family: 
 
We hope that this communication finds you well and encouraged as you continue to 
shelter-in-place. We have been so encouraged to see so many of you engage in our 
Sunday services, and look forward every day to your calls, emails, and comments on 
Facebook. It seems community finds a way, no matter the circumstances. 
 
This Sunday is the first one of the month, and true to our normal pattern, we plan to 
celebrate communion together. We realize that provisions may be limited, but we ask 
that you be prepared with some type of bread and a cup to represent Christ's sacrifice. 
You will be given instructions during Sunday's 11 a.m. livestream on how to proceed 
with communion at the appropriate time in the service. 
 
We also want to give you a heads-up that in preparation for Easter, we plan to 
participate in a multi-church online prayer service at 7 p.m. next Thursday, April 9. 
Please also plan on joining us for our own Good Friday service at 7 p.m. on April 10 
which we will livestream via our YouTube channel. While we will not celebrate baptisms 
at this year’s service, we still plan to mark the evening in a special way. Be on the 
lookout for more details regarding both of these services next week.  
 
But wait, there’s more! AXIOM is now AXIOM+ (that’s “AXIOM PLUS”) and can be found 
online at bit.ly/axiomplus. If you have students in grades 7-12, we encourage you to 
point them towards this ministry. There's never been a better time to encourage your 
teens to pick up their devices and connect with other teens! 
 
Our Rockpointe Family Ministry continues to encourage and promote healthy spiritual 
growth in families as well. Look for weekly Facebook video posts at 9 a.m. Sunday 
mornings that your preschool and elementary-aged kids should find fun and familiar. 
Throughout April, our Family Ministry is also producing daily videos featuring 
Rockpointe families reading scripture and praying together. Look for those on 
the Rockpointe Family Ministry Facebook page. We share them over to our 
main Rockpointe Community Church Facebook page as well. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCK-N7Ts9u8Ur8JyzeQf7s_w
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9DKj0IMwqEKNjpkr7FLggw
https://www.facebook.com/Rockpointe-Family-Ministry-64624660782/
https://www.facebook.com/Rockpointe-Family-Ministry-64624660782/
https://www.facebook.com/RockpointeCommunityChurch


Weekday devotionals also continue on our Facebook page, and if you have not done so 
already, we encourage you to subscribe to our YouTube channel so you can easily 
participate in our live-streamed services. 
 
Remember that our Rockpointe Office is still open Monday - Thursday, 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
Please call us at (586) 939-8590 with questions or prayer requests. You can also call our 
emergency number 1-800-509-2926 at any time. And if you are in need of help, or want 
to find ways to assist Rockpointe community members who may have needs during this 
challenging time, please visit the Help in time of need... page of our website. 
 
 
Grace and Peace, 
 
 
Laura Edghill 
Communications Director 
Rockpointe Community Church 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCK-N7Ts9u8Ur8JyzeQf7s_w
http://www.rockpointe.org/help
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCK-N7Ts9u8Ur8JyzeQf7s_w

